
HB1468 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read my written testimony. My name is Paula Slow and I am 
from Arnegard, ND in District 39.  
 
I am writing this today in reference to House Bill 1468, which deals with Informed Consent. I 
want you to know that I ​SUPPORT ​HB1468. 
 
I ask you all as a committee, to give HB1468 a ​PASS.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paula Slow 
Arnegard, ND 
District 39 


